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Addabbo Celebrates Kick-Off of Queens Restaurant Week

JOSEPH P. ADDABBO JR  October 7, 2014

Glendale, NY (October 7, 2014) - “Restaurant Week is an exciting time in the borough and gives Queens
the opportunity to showcase the food and entertainment it has to offer the entire city. We are a part of the
most diverse borough and this population allows us to offer authentic cuisine from every corner of the globe.
The people benefit, the businesses benefit and the economy benefits — Restaurant Week is truly a win for
everybody.”



